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16/03/2022

Dear Thomas Schirrmacher,

On behalf of Save Ukraine NGO, | would like to thank you, the World Evangelical Alliance and Gebende
Haende, for your generous contribution of 17421.49 USD and 20 000.00 EUR towards our work of
evacuation, accommodation, providing food, medicine, psychological assistance and consultations to
Ukrainian families and children in combat zones in Ukraine.

Since 2014, Save Ukraine NGO has extensive experience in evacuating and supporting families during the
occupation of Ukrainian territories. Since the beginning of the war on February 24th 2022, we were able to
evacuate more than 10,000 children with families, provide food to more than 15,000 families and children,
accommodate more than 8,000 people and give more than 5,000 consultations providing psychological,
evacuation, opportunities and resources advice.

Because of your generous donation, we are able to evacuate and provide for a few thousands children and
families from hot spots in the east of Ukraine transiting Kyiv and then put them on the train to the west of
Ukraine or Poland. The children and families will have a chance to have accommodation and humanitarian
help in Kyiv and other transition points where our centers are located. After settlement to safer places, the
process of social rehabilitation of families and children will begin.

Again, we thank you for your generosity and look forward to working with you again.

Sincerely,

Mykola Kuleba
CEO, Save Ukraine NGO

Oleksii Fedchenko
Director of Save Ukraine NGO

Donation Receipt

From: WORLD EVANGELICAL ALLIANCE
To: Save Ukraine NGO

Date Received: 11/03/2022

Contribution Amount: 17 421.49 USD

Donation Receipt

From: 1/GEBENDE HAENDE
Organization: Save Ukraine NGO
Date Received: 09/03/2022
Contribution Amount: 20 000.00 EUR



